ASSAM UNIVESITY : SILCHAR
NOTICE

This is for the information of all students who wish to apply for
accommodation in the University Hostels that they must submit their
filled-in application forms (the template of which is available on the
University website), duly signed by the legal and local guardians and
forwarded by the respective Head of Departments, on or before
20.04.2022 to the DSW Office. For any query related to the submission
process, the students may contact Shri Rajesh Aldarthi, Deputy DSW
(Contact No.8638107838 for Hostel matters).

(Dr. P.K. Nath)
Registrar

This has the approval of the competent authority.

No.AUR/21-1/2022 Date: 5 April, 2022

Copy to :

PS to VC for kind information of the Vice-Chancellor.

All Heads of Departments for information.

DSW / Deputy DSW / Proctor / All Warden of Hostels for information.
Director, Computer Centre for uploading in the University Website.
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